Jim Watson

From: Rachel Zwillinger <RZWILLINGER@defenders.org>

Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 12:48 PM

To: Jim Watson

Subject: Meeting with NGOs to discuss Sites **Attachments:** Sites_Environmental minimums_8.6.18.pdf

Hi Jim,

As I've mentioned to you previously, several conservation organizations have been working on environmental parameters for Sites that we believe would allow the project to be built and operated in an ecologically responsible manner. I've attached a copy of those parameters, and we would be interested in meeting with you, Rob, and anyone else associated with the JPA who would like to talk through the document. If you're interested in meeting and want to send along names and email addresses of folks associated with the JPA who would like to join, I'd be happy to put together a doodle poll to pick a date in late August or early September.

Rachel



Defenders of Wildlife 980 9th St., Suite 1730, Sacramento, CA 95814 **Tel:** (415) 686-2233

rzwillinger@defenders.org | www.defenders.org